
 

FRIDAY’S MORNING MEETING WILL FEATURE 

RENOWNED PIANIST JEFFREY MYERS.   

FAMILY MEMBERS ARE WELCOME TO JOIN US FOR THE 

CONCERT RECITAL INCLUDING PIECES FROM CHOPIN, 

MOZART AND SCARLOTTI AT 8:30AM TOMORROW. 

 

MOMENT FOR MISSION 

Dear All, 

This time of year does well to highlight our vibrant educational 

programs at Erie Day School. The performing arts come to the 

stage in greater frequency with weekly Friday Morning 

Meetings. Beautifully rehearsed stage productions showcase 

students increased comedic timing, stage presence, and flair for 

the dramatics. The EDS Playhouse cast and crew finalize 

preparations for the opening night of their production on 

March 28th. Shrek the Musical, Jr. is sure to entertain and 

remind us of the joys found in childhood. (Tickets are on sale 

each morning and at the door!) 

 

Across the school, artistic hands are painting finishing touches 

in readiness for the annual Visual Arts Walk. The works of art 

should provide us the uplifting color we have missed through 

the months of winter. This year’s spring event opens the doors 

to the Tom Vicary (’55) Art Gallery in the Griffith Lobby with 

borrowed items from their family’s collection! 

 

With the change in the temperatures, Lower School students 

will venture beyond the classroom visiting The Planetarium at 

PennWest Edinboro,  EARS, the Cleveland Zoo and the Erie 

Playhouse among other locations. The science and English 

curriculum progress with each community connection. 

 

Middle School students will compete at the state and regional 

levels between Math Counts and the National Civics Bee in the 

weeks ahead. Students are set to demonstrate conceptual 

understandings learned in class as well as those researched 

among area professionals. 

 

Thank you for your commitment to our little school with BIG 

ideas. Our students and overall population may be small but 

the educational interests and talents are mighty! Here’s to 

another successful spring season in learning and leading! 

Yours in education,          

 

Dr. Karen K. Tyler, Head of School 

 COMPLIMENTS OF PARENT GROUP:  

Dress in the colors of the rainbow 

Friday in honor of St. Patrick’s Day! 
 

 

 

 

Mrs. Golba and Grade 2 students performed the 

“legal version” of the Three Little Pigs last week! 


